Kings Avenue Primary School Kings Avenue London SW4 8BQ Tel: 020 7622 1208

Head teacher: Miss R Mollett

Fax: 020 7498 3332

**Email:** office@kingsavenue.lambeth.sch.uk



17 July 2020

Dear Parents and Children,

I am writing to wish you all a happy Summer Holiday. We can't wait to see everybody again in September.

By now, you should have collected your pack with all the information you need for September. If you haven't collected your pack it will be posted to you so please look out for it. It contains a welcome back letter, the timetable for September, information on the new school uniform and a welcome from the new teachers.

As you all know the first day back is September 3rd. We are extending the day for Y2-Y6 for the Autumn Term so that it ends at 3.45pm. We are doing this to enable longer lessons, more support, time to catch up and more time to socialise. For more information, please go to school life - letters sent home - 2020 Year end.

I hope you all have a great summer holiday and I'll see you in September. Take care.

Miss Mollett'